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During the December 11, 2024 Energy Commission meeting, the members of the Energy Commission generated potential recommendations for the City Council Policy Agenda Committee to consider. During the meeting, the Energy Commission heard an update from the Office of Sustainability and Innovations and some of the challenges faced by the Office as it works towards the A2ZERO goals. The Council liaisons also presented some of the work Council is focused on and some of the difficulties they are thinking about.
The Energy Commission took the information, along with their outside expertise, and generated the following list of policy recommendations: 
· Advance community solar legislation in Michigan.  
· Advance community choice aggregation legislation. 
· Advance legislation than enables microgrids. 
· Pursuing virtual power purchase agreements (vPPAs) as possibilities. 
· Enable stretch codes for the state building and energy code. 
· Adopt energy codes more frequently – require code updates every three years. 
· Establish a whole home retrofit program at the State level. 
· Raise the amount of funding allocated to the Weatherization Assistance Program from Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) funds.  
